
THE REGNUM CROUCH GROUP
of Photographic Societies in West Sussex

www.regnumcrouch.org.uk

COMMITTEE MEETING – Wednesday 9th August 2017

Venue: Chairman’s place of residence.

1. Cliff Carter (CC) welcomed Lindsey (LG) to the meeting. Lindsey is occupying 
the position of Vice Chairman

2. Alec Pelham (AP) ran through the record note of the previous meeting held on
the 20th April 2017.

3. Matters arising from the minutes.

1. It was confirmed that John Peters (JP) holds copies of the winning entry for 
the 2016 Print competition. John just requires the details of the entry and he 
will extract the PDI copies.

4. AP confirmed that the AGM minutes were under preparation. It was agreed 
that the draft account details that were presented at the meeting would be 
attached to the minutes

5. It was confirmed that at the AGM, Silvia White had volunteered to come onto 
the Regnum committee. Although thanked at the time no action had been 
taken on this offer to help as it was agreed to discuss at this committee 
meeting. The committee agreed that it was good to have new blood even 
though all official positions are currently filled. AP to contact Silvia and ask if 
she would like to attend the next committee meeting.

6. CC suggested the possibility of resurrecting the Programme Secretaries day 
that the Regnum Crouch Group had held sometime in the past. The committee
agreed that these days were useful but both the Sussex Photographic 
Federation and the SPA already run these days. Post meeting note, perhaps 
when known dates could be put on the Regnum web site. 

7. CC restated that we need to encourage all the member club to look at the web
site and use the resources that are there. All the clubs can benefit from this. 

8. CC asked the committee to record the names of any judges that they think 
could be used for Regnum competitions; judges should not be connected with 
any of the member clubs and would be helpful if outside of West Sussex. 
Caroline Colgate name has been earmarked for possible future contact.  

9. It was suggested that the committee meeting minutes should also be placed 
on the web site so all viewers had a better idea of what was being discussed 
and can suggest any matters that they may want raised at future meetings. 
The committee agreed to trial this.

10. The next meeting was scheduled to be held on Tuesday October 3rd 2017.

http://www.regnumcrouch.org.uk/

